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DATE:  June 29, 2021 
 
TO:  Livingston County Board of Commissioners 
 
FROM:  Chris Folts  
 
RE:  Resolution Authorizing Granting of an Easement to DTE 
 
The Facility Services Department would like to grant permission for a permanent 
easement to DTE. This easement would be located on the northwest portion of property 
at Livingston County’s Fillmore Park.  
 
Permission for this use of land is being sought after by DTE because of a newly 
constructed residential home. The easement will permit DTE to supply the home with 
electrical power without impacting any development or use of the Fillmore Park.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this resolution, please feel free to contact 
me. 
 
 
 


